Year 6 Term 2 2018-19

Courtney Primary Topic Sheet — Animals
Teacher: Mr Green and Mrs Reardon with Mrs Parker for PPA

Art/DT
The children will be learning about the famous French
artist Henri Rousseau and developing art in the same
style as him.
We will then turn our attention to Christmas decorations
for design and technology where will hopefully be

collaborating with other year groups in preparation for
Christmas fair.




Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to term 2! Five terms to go before your children leave for ‘big’ school, hopefully your choices are all in and
the council are crunching the numbers. Fingers crossed for all of you!

This term we have made some changes to the weekly timetable to allow us time to boost the children’s knowledge in
key areas so that the Year 6 curriculum is clearer and easier to teach/learn. This means the timetable has become
incredibly full so we have grouped the children and timetabled their contact time with all the adults in the class so we
can be assured that each child is receiving a fair crack at the whip. It also means that temporarily we have reduced the
number of PE lessons to 1 and a ’ - all at the same time.

Additionally, it is worth reminding all that the reading certificates are handed out for each 25 days read, not 25 times
read. | will be recording how many reads are in their diaries every Friday. The expectation is that they will achieve at
least 5 days read per week.

If you want to further support your child through this final phase of primary education, please encourage your child
to:
e read every day and remember to bring their reading book and reading diary to school every day.
e |earn their multiplication tables as part of our Multiplication Masters programme.
e take opportunities to try out their maths and English as much as possible — practice methods wherever possible
too.
e do their homework and hand it in on time! Homework will be given every Friday to be completed by the
following Thursday at the very latest.

If you have any questions about what we will be learning or have already learned, then just let me know.



Kind regards,
Mr Green



